
Recommendation from Divisional Forest Officer 

 

The proposed area was leased to the Institute for 25 years prior to 1980. The lease 
expired in 2001. The land is under possession of a Central Government’s Research 
Institute and is put to use for research. The area is developed into a research station 
with sufficient infrastructure. This is also acting as a field information centre to local 
farmers. No adverse effects to forest or wildlife are caused by this station. Hence, 
recommended.  

 

 

 


